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Status of MD in R8 (End of Feb) 

Improvement in retention, could be 
a change in trend 

Region with the highest increase in 
retention YoY 

One in only two Regions to increase 
recruitment in 2013 memb. year 

 



R8 and global MD status 



MD workshops 

Dubai, UAE, March 8th, 2014 

8 attendees + 2 MDSC members. Many new (or 
even future) officers, willing to learn the job 

Many discussions, more important than 
presentations, but difficult to learn everything in a 
single day 

Reasonable budget. Very well organized by Adeel 
Sultan 

Suggestions by MD officers present: 

• IEEE should lower its dues, approaching 
competing organizations 

• e-Membership shoud be offered in all 
countries   

• The membership calendar is not natural, and 
losing members in February to reinstate 
them later is an artifact which distorts the 
perception of our membership base 

• SAMIEEE is slow and inefficient 



Recovery of de-activated 
members 

We should be able to recover ~20% of members in arrears 

MD Staff works with Sections to create customized messages that 
include Section specific information about events and activities, to 
alert the member of what they will be missing out on and perhaps 
re-engage them. In R8, only 5 Sections participated 

Utilizing MGM recruiters as "Member Ambassadors" in their 
respective sections to reach out to members in arrears on the value 
to renew their membership. The Member Ambassadors would use 
their membership experience in their conversations with their 
section membership. Tunisia, Nigeria and UAE Sections have been 
selected for this pilot program. 

 



Future activities and points of 
concern 

Training, in the form of workshops or otherwise, is essential. MD 
takes time to learn and unfortunately many new officers do not 
devote enough time to it in the first months of their term 

It is possible that some MD officers do not attend the workshops 
because of lack of funding from their Sections. Sections should plan 
their budgets at the beginning of the year, and save some money 
for MD training, since MD is “everyone's business”. 

R8 MD website will be redesigned to be more useful and Region-
specific, not duplicating the global MD site. Some discussion or 
forum-like platform would be very beneficial 

Still, many MD officers do not participate even in teleconference 
calls. MDSC will be in contact with the Sections and try to find a 
solution. 


